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The Reflections Program was held as our November General Membership Meeting.  The PTA Reflections 
Program challenges students to create art inspired by a specific theme.  The theme for this year was “Diversity 
Means…”  Participation certificates were presented to all students who submitted entries and winners were 
announced for each category and grade division.  A reception was held in the cafeteria and everyone was given an 
opportunity to view all the entries. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Stacey McKenna, Secretary 

 
 

 
 
 

Next Meeting: 
Thursday, January 20, 2011 

 
 
 
 
 


